Joan Hansen

Please ban scrubbers (Amendment #2) for good in order to maintain a healthy ecosystem needed for
the survival of threatened orcas and Chinook Salmon. The cruise sector should show that they are
committed to changing their polluting ways. Scrubber dumping cannot return to the Sound. I
support Amendment #2 !!



